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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Hope you all had a lovely half term enjoying the lovely sunshine.  It has been great welcoming all the children 
back.  They have all come in with smiling faces and exciting stories to tell.   
 
I love this time of year with seeing most of the children in the Nursery enjoying our wonderful outside space.  It 
lovely to see them investigating areas new to them.  I saw a group today looking at worms and seeing where they 
were going.  They showed their caring side, as they were concerned whether the worm should be in the sunshine! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Just a few photos from the children’s learning adventures! 
 
 
Termly reminders –  
 
Dogs! - It is recognised that dogs are an important part of family life for many in the Nursery 
community, and as such are often included in day-to-day activities such as walking children to 
and from school.  However, others may find the presence of dogs in the Nursery grounds 
stressful, even frightening particularly with younger children, and even well-behaved dogs can 
behave unpredictably when placed in a busy, noisy and crowded environment.  Please can I 
remind you that dogs should not be brought on to the Nursery grounds, this is for the safety of 
the dog, as well as for the benefit of others.   
 
Nursery Lunches 

Thank you to those parents who have settled their lunch accounts.  If you have outstanding lunch money, please 

pay by the end of term.  Lunch money can be paid by cash or cheque made payable to ‘Surrey County Council or 

vis our Bank account.   

Bank - HSBC 
Sort Code: 40-08-43 
Account Number - 31113429 
Please quote Reference (child's name/LunchMoney) 

 

Lunches are:  

£2.30 per day 

£11.50 per week 
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Tissues - Don’t forget your box of tissues to donate for this term – it really helps especially this time of 
year with all the sneezes!  
 
Voluntary Contribution – Thank you to those of you who have paid.  We would also like to remind 
parents to make their £5 donation if they are able to which helps us to fund things like cooking and a wide range 
of malleable resources. 

 

Fruit – please bring a piece of fruit for the fruit bowl a couple of times a week. This is 
shared with the children at snacktime. 
 

 
 
World Book Day at Chertsey Nursery – Thursday 7th March 2019 
 
We would like children to come into Nursery wearing Pyjamas.  They can also bring in their favourite 
book.  During the day the children will be able to share their book and enjoy stories read from all 
adults within the setting.  
 

Comic Relief  - Wednesday 13th March 2019 
We will be having a Charity Day on Wednesday 13th March 
2019 for Comic Relief.  Please wear something red with a 
suggested donation of £1.  Thank you. 

 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 15th February – INSET day (Nursery Closed) 
Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February – Half Term (Nursery Closed) 
Thursday 7th March – World Book day (change of date) 
Wednesday 13th March – Comic Relief – (Wearing something red) 
Monday 8th – Monday 22nd April – Easter Holidays (Nursery Closed) 
Tuesday 23rd April – Term begins (Nursery Open) 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May – Half Term (Nursery Closed) 
Wednesday 24th July – INSET Day (Nursery Closed) 
Last day of Term Tuesday 23rd July 
 
* New Dates added 
(Dates are correct at time of publishing; they may be subject to change) 
 
 
 

 

 

  



 

        

Information from the Children’s Centre -  
 

 


